
The Department of Mathematics and Mechanics of the 
Institute of Applied Mathematics and Systems (IIMAS) 
at
the Universidad Nacional Autónoma de México (UNAM) 
is looking for outstanding candidates to fill one
tenure-track position starting at the Assistant 
Professor level (Investigador Asociado C de tiempo 
completo
por Obra Determinada) in the general areas of 
Mathematical Biology or Applied Dynamical Systems. 
Special
consideration will be given to candidates whose research 
emphasis is on either the area of Biomathematics
with emphasis on mathematical modelling, differential 
equations and numerical simulation of biological
processes or Nonlinear analysis and dynamical systems 
involving applications to Physics, Mechanics and/or
Geometry as well as the use of numerical tools. 
Candidates should hold a Ph. D. degree, have 
postdoctoral
experience and strong research and teaching potential.

UNAM is the leading university of Mexico and among the 
strongest research institutions in Latin America. The



Department of Mathematics and Mechanics at IIMAS 
performs research on Applied Mathematics and highly 
regards
interdisciplinary collaborations.

For more information about the Department see http://
mym.iimas.unam.mx/ Further information regarding
requirements and the selection procedure can be found 
at http://mym.iimas.unam.mx/position.html and at the
MathJobs.org website at:
https://www.mathjobs.org/jobs/jobs/11919

Applications will be received until May 10, 2018.
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